
The properties on the 800 block of W. Cary, dating from as early as the 1830s, are rich in history and 

include the substantial contributions of successful Irish immigrant William Rankin and adventurer 

Benjamin W. Green. We believe that you will fully appreciate this history and make the wise decision 

to preserve these landmarks that are listed on the National Register. 
 

Sincerely, 

Charles Pool 

CONTACT 
Charles Todd Woodson, President 
Oregon Hill Neighborhood Association 

candylandmusic@earthlink.nt 

804-783-8829 

OREGON HILL 

    800 Block W. CARY STREET 

  Worthy of Preservation   

   Worthy of Your Attention 


